
OGRA —  NEWS BRIEF 
 

A daily news brief brought to you by Corporate and Media Affairs Department 

April 12, 2022 

OGRA RELATED NEWS 
High gas price 

  Energy prices have continuously been rising in Pakistan since 2018, 
with only one notable cut in March this year. Now the Sui Southern 
Gas Company has asked for a 45% raise from July 1 to overcome its 
revenue shortfall in the next fiscal year. OGRA held a public hearing 
last week to consider the different aspects of the prescribed price and 
its relation to the company’s revenues. 

 https://tribune.com.pk/story/2352056/high-gas-price  

 
Circular debt to haunt new govt 

  The worsening circular debt in the energy chain will continue to haunt 
the new government along with the challenge of dealing with the rising 
crude oil prices in the global market following the Russia-Ukraine war, 
officials say. 

 https://tribune.com.pk/story/2352069/circular-debt-to-haunt-new-govt  

 
 

https://tribune.com.pk/story/2352056/high-gas-price
https://tribune.com.pk/story/2352069/circular-debt-to-haunt-new-govt

